ACPAC

February 6, 2008

Recommendation from the PRS Action Team:

1.  Based upon the following factors, the PRS Action Team recommends that the Turning Technologies Personal Response System (PRS) be established as the standard in IUP classrooms:

  

* IUP has had a generally positive experience with the Turning Technologies systems.

* The Turning Technologies hardware and software are comparable or superior to those of other vendors.  Both the RF cards and the XR cards (with a screen) can be used interchangeably with the same receiver.

* The Turning Technologies software is closely integrated with PowerPoint.

* There is a strong relationship developing with the vendor.  The Turning Technologies main office is located in Youngstown, Ohio.

* It is advantageous to agree to a single vendor to avoid problems with support.

2. The PRS Action Team recommends that the College Technology Managers be asked to install the Turning Technologies PowerPoint plug-in in all multimedia classrooms as soon as it is reasonable, certainly by the beginning of the Fall 2008 semester.
Note:  at the 6 Feb 08 ACPAC meeting, it was agreed that the PowerPoint plug-in should be installed on faculty PCs as appropriate.  
